On behalf of the Parks and Recreation Planning Board, I would like to thank you for giving us the opportunity to share our comments with you regarding the preliminary draft of the 2021 Bond Referendum Projects.

The Parks and Recreation Department began work with the Board in August 2019 to explain and explore candidate projects. A draft, prioritized list was shared with the Board members at our meetings on August 11 and September 22, 2020. The list was discussed during those meetings and each board member was asked to share their comments and weigh in on priority.

In general, there was no opposition or change to the priority of any of the items listed. At the September 22 meeting, the board voted unanimously to support the list as presented.

Sincerely,

Doug Shockey, Chair

Board Members

Scott Goebel

Steven Lavine

Neal Liang

Gail Marks

Rebecca Mattern

Hayden Padgett

Cynthia Rushin